
 

Singleton Public School 
8 Hunter Street Singleton, NSW 2330 

Phone: (02) 6571 2250           Email: singleton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

13 December 2021 
Year Six School Hoodies 

  
In 2022, to celebrate the end of your child's primary education, we are offering "school hoodies” for Year 6 
students to purchase. The hoodies will have all the Year 6 student names on the back with a '2022' design 
on the front. In order for parents/carers to be aware of these 2022 commitments, this note in being sent 
home in 2021.  Please make all payments in 2022. 
 
Next year we have a navy blue hoody (which is a medium weight fleece jumper with hood) with white print 
priced at $53.00. Please return your order and money by Friday, 11 February 2022.  To decide on sizing it 
is best to measure around your child’s chest, then refer to measurements below.  Please indicate below 
the size and quantity required.   
 
Please note that money is due early in Term 1 in hope that we receive the hoodies before our Canberra 
excursion. 
 
Payment must accompany the return slip. 
 
 
 
Year 6 Teachers        Deanne Brown   
          Principal    
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
ORDER FORM - Year 6 '2022’ hoodies  (return to office with money by Friday,  11 February 2022) – Please 
make all payments in 2022. 
 
Child's Name: ....................................................................... Class:  ........................ 
 
Sizes: 12 (75cm), 14 (80cm), 16 (85cm), S (90cm), M (95cm), L (100cm), XL (105cm), XXL (110cm) 
(The size refers to the measurement around the chest, not the actual size of the shirt) 
 
Size required :  .................................. Quantity:  ................... 
 
Amount enclosed:  $ ......................... ($53.00 per hoody)  
 
 


